
Safe streets. 
Clear skies.  
Bright future.
Since 2018, NorthWestern Energy has installed nearly 80,000 
new LED street and yard lights throughout the Big Sky state  
to provide safe and reliable lighting for our communities. These 
energy-efficient light sources create a warm, focused beam to 
illuminate streets while eliminating unnecessary light pollution 
that blocks Montana’s majestic mountain skies. We’re proud 
to say that nearly 100% of the replaced lights were recycled to 
ensure a cleaner and brighter future for all customers. 

See how Montana leads the way in LED streetlights:

NorthWesternEnergy.com/Streetlights


